
 

 

April 15, 2021 

 

 

 

The Honorable Zoe Lofgren  

Chairperson  

Committee on House Administration  

1309 Longworth House Office Building  

Washington, DC  20515  

 

The Honorable Rodney Davis  

Ranking Member  

Committee on House Administration  

1216 Longworth House Office Building  

Washington, DC  20515  

 

 

Dear Chairperson Lofgren and Ranking Member Davis,  

As required by Section 504 of House Resolution 756 from the 116th Congress, agreed to by the 

House on March 10, 2020, I am submitting this quarterly report about establishing and 

maintaining a database of votes taken in Committees. 

Although staff have continued their discussions about this subject matter, the status of our work 

has not changed significantly since we submitted our initial report to the Committee on July 8, 

2020.1  

Additionally, my office is aware of Section 3(k) of House Resolution 8 from the 117th Congress, 

which calls for improvements to the existing Committee Repository to increase the public 

availability and identification of legislative information, including votes and other material, that 

 
1 Office of the Clerk. Votes Taken in Committees, July 8, 2020. 

https://cha.house.gov/sites/democrats.cha.house.gov/files/InitialReport_HRes756_Section%20504_VotesTakenInCo

mmittee.pdf. 

https://cha.house.gov/sites/democrats.cha.house.gov/files/InitialReport_HRes756_Section%20504_VotesTakenInCommittee.pdf.
https://cha.house.gov/sites/democrats.cha.house.gov/files/InitialReport_HRes756_Section%20504_VotesTakenInCommittee.pdf.
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House Committees produce. We look forward to discussing these priorities with the Committee 

and other stakeholders.  

If you or others on the Committee have questions about this matter, please do not hesitate to 

contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Clerk of the House 

 

 


